
 Editor’s Comment:   

After carefully reviewing the adequations and corrections suggested by this same reviewer, and carried 
out by the authors in the work titled "Giant Right Liver Hemangioma associated with Kasabach-Merritt 
Syndrome in an Adult Patient", it is possible to perceive a clear improvement in the quality of the 
manuscript. So, at this moment, I recommend accepting this case report. However, once again, I suggest 
that all text go through a detailed review of grammar and language style before publication. 
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